
DATE: 03-28-25 

To: Samantha O’Hara 
From: NASW, Iowa Chapter 

Workshop:   National Crime Victims’ Rights Week   
Date:    04/08-09/2025 

This memo is to confirm that your workshop scheduled for 04/08-09/2025 “National Crime Victims’ Rights Week” 
meets the criteria as outlined by Iowa Administrative Rule for social workers for the following: 

1A – 1.25 hours of continuing education         
2A – 1.25 hours of continuing education 
3A – 1.0 hours of continuing education 
4A – 1.25 hours of continuing education 
5A – 1.0 hours of continuing education 
6A – 1.25 hours of continuing education 
7A – 1.0 hours of continuing education 
8A – 1.0 hours of continuing education 

1B – 1.25 hours of continuing education 
3B - 1.25 hours of continuing education 
4B - 1.25 hours of continuing education 
5B – 0.75 hours of continuing education 
7B – 1.25 hours of continuing education 

7C - 1.25 hours of continuing education 

 Please send one copy of the summary of your participants’ workshop evaluations to this office upon completion 
of the workshop. 

The NASW Iowa Chapter has determined that this program meets continuing education criteria as outlined by Iowa 
Administrative Rule for social workers for hours listed above of continuing education for attending.   Other 
professionals who believe that this programming meets their professional licensure requirements are welcome to 
attend the event but should consult with the laws and rules that govern continuing education criteria for their 
profession. 
  
All paperwork concerning the workshop MUST be returned to the Chapter Office within one month of the event. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   Thank you so much for contacting NASW Iowa 
Chapter about your CEU needs.   


